LA038/2016 (PT)
16 May 2016

Subject:  Disclosure regarding the dividend payment of the subsidiary

To: The President of
The Stock Exchange of Thailand

We, Premier Technology Public Company Limited (“the Company”), would like to
inform you that the Company’s subsidiary paid the dividend from the operation of the year 2015

to the Company as follows:

According to the resolution of the 2016 Annual General Meeting, held on 18 April
2016, of Datapro Computer Systems Company Limited, the Company’s subsidiary which the
Company holds 100% of the subsidiary’s shares, has approved for the dividend payment to the
Shareholders at the rate of 80.00 Baht per share, with the total amount of 80,000,000.00 Baht.

Note that the dividend of the subsidiary has already been paid since 12 May 2016.

For your acknowledgement.

You're faithfully,
-Signed-
(Mrs. Pensri Dettingeng)
Authorized Person

Premier Technology Public Company Limited



